Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: May 3, 2018, 5:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.
PLACE: City Pier Building, 1300 Hendry Street, Second Floor, Fort Myers, FL 33901
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The public hearing is being offered in accordance with sections 335.02 and 335.0415, Florida Statutes, to obtain public input concerning the proposed roadway jurisdiction transfer of existing SR 80 (First Street, Palm Beach Blvd., Second Street, and Seaboard Street) from Fowler Street to Allen Street to the City of Fort Myers Road System.
All persons wishing to be heard on this subject are hereby notified to respond in writing to the individual listed below not later than Monday, April 30, 2018. If no public interest in convening a hearing is expressed, the hearing will not be held. Public hearings must be in compliance with Titles VI and VII of the Civil Right Act, and Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation service (free of charge) should contact Mr. Kyle Purvis, FDOT, District One TDA Administrator, by mail at 801 N. Broadway, P.O. Box 1249, Bartow, Florida 33831 or by phone at (863)519-2395 or by email at Kyle.Purvis@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the public hearing.
Comuniquese con nosotros
Nos importa mucho la opinión del publico sobre el Proyecto. Si tiene preguntas o comentarios, o simplemente desea mas información, por favor comuniquese con nosot
For more information, you may contact: Mr. Kyle Purvis, FDOT, District One TDA Administrator, by mail at 801 N. Broadway, P.O. Box 1249, Bartow, Florida 33831 or by phone at (863)519-2395 or by email at Kyle.Purvis@dot.state.fl.us.
